
  

 

Appendix 2 
Tabled documents, answers to questions on notice and 

additional information 
Tabled documents 

1. Department of Defence, opening statement by Mr Steve Grzeskowaik, tabled at 
public hearing, 3 December 2015 

2. Professor Mary O'Kane, Williamtown Contamination Expert Panel–Terms of 
Reference, tabled at public hearing, 3 December 2015 

3. Professor Mary O'Kane, Williamtown Contamination Expert Panel–Meeting 
Minutes 1-11, tabled at public hearing 3 December 2015 

4. NSW Department of Primary Industries, situation report–Williamtown 
contamination, tabled at public hearing, 22 December 2015 

5. Shine Lawyers - 'Preliminary bibliography of papers implicating exposure to 
PFCs with sundry adverse health outcomes in humans' – tabled at public hearing 9 
March 2016 

 

Answers to questions on notice 

1. Professor Mary O'Kane - response to comments and answers to question on notice 
from public hearing held on 3 December 2015 (received 17 December 2015) 

2. Department of Defence - response to comments and answers to question on notice 
from public hearing held on 3 December 2015 (received 21 December 2015) 

3. Department of Environment - response to comments and answers to question on 
notice from public hearing held on 22 December 2015 (received 18 January 2016) 

4. Hunter Water - response to comments and answers to question on notice from 
public hearing held on 22 December 2015 (received 18 January 2016) 

5. Department of Defence - response to comments and answers to question on notice 
from public hearing held on 22 December 2015 (received 19 January 2016) 

6. Hunter Water–updated - response to comments and answers to question on notice 
from public hearing held on 22 December 2015 (received 21 January 2016) 

7. NSW Environment Protection Authority - response to comments and answers to 
question on notice from public hearing held on 22 December 2015 (received 25 
January 2016) 
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8. Queensland government - response to questions on notice, public hearing 9 
March 2016 (received 31 March 2016) 

9. Professor Mary O'Kane - additional responses to questions on notice, public 
hearing 3 December 2015 (received 20 April 2016) 

10. Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development - response to comments 
and answers to questions on notice, public hearing 7 April 2016 (received 21 
April 2016) 

11. Department of the Environment part 1 - response to comments and answers to 
questions on notice, public hearing 7 April 2016 (received 21 April 2016) 

12. Department of the Environment part 2 - response to comments and answers to 
questions on notice, public hearing 7 April 2016 (received 2 May 2016) 

13. Department of Defence, responses to questions on notice, public hearing 9 
March 2016 (received 2 May 2016) 

 

Additional information 

1. Letter of correction of evidence at public hearing held 3 December 2015, received 
from Department of Defence,  (received 15 December 2015) 

2. Form letters – received from 20 Oakey QLD residents (received from 15 February 
2016) 
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